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F F in ch  W in s  ^95 Ja c k Pot A t  T h e a te r

"Never”, says Faye Pinch, 
freshman, ’’has my name 
sounded so pretty as when 
it was called at the
Bailey theater one night 
this month." That call en­
titled her to the $95 jack 
pot.
After having given five 
dollars of the ^95 to a 
charity drive for the
blind and one dollar to 
the little girl who drew 
her name, Faye decided to 
spend the remaining V69
for clothing mostly
skirts and sweaters.
Faye assorts that her 

growth and the new style 
of longer dresses con­
flicting make it necessary 
to buy new clothes, and 
that the money will be an 
answer to this problem.
"I was sitting on the

last seat of the row”, re­
lates Faye, "when I heard 
my name called. I was so 
surprised that I went 
through the space— -about

ten inches wide betv;een
the seats and the side 
wall as I dashed up front, 
I didn’t know I did it,and 
I don’t think I oould 

again,"
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And Courteous S e r v ic e
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